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This proposal is not fair because it takes away people's basic freedoms and rights. It 

makes it harder for good, law-abiding people to buy and own guns, which is 

something the Constitution says they are allowed to do. The new rules, like long 

waiting times, extra fees, and lots of paperwork, make it so that only people who can 

deal with all the hassle can get a gun. This is not fair to those who can't afford 

professional security details to follow them around all day and protect them at night.  

Instead of helping, these rules make it harder for regular people to stay safe. 


